
Sarah Polo
Dr. Sarah Polo has a new scholarly publication, a chapter featured in the edited collection Writing 
Assessment at Small Liberal Arts Colleges. The collection is now in print at:
https://parlorpress.com/products/writing-assessment-at-small-liberal-arts-colleges

A copy will be acquired for the Cottey Library.

Sarah Polo
This semester, the FWS program will hold two professional development 
opportunities related to writing and teaching writing:

Artifi cial Intelligence and Writing Assignments
Thurs, Jan 30, 11:00 AM
RBAC 158

Designing and Implementing Collaborative Course Projects
Thurs, Feb 27, 11:00 AM
RBAC 158

These sessions are part of the First-Year Writing Seminar’s training for FWS 101 
instructors and are also open to any faculty or staff  interested in writing or 
who use writing in their work. Contact Sarah Polo (spolo@cottey.edu) for more 
information.

January 24,  2024

COTTEY

FIRST-YEAR WRITING SEMINAR
SPRING 2025

Thurs
1/30

Artificial Intelligence and Writing
Assignments

Thurs
2/27

Designing and Implementing
Collaborative Course Projects

11:00 AM
RBAC 158

Contact Sarah Polo for more info (spolo@cottey.edu).
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